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1st October 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Individual School Photographs – Tuesday 14th October 2025 
 
The school photographers will be in school on Tuesday 14th October.  All children will have their individual 
photographs taken during school time and a proof photograph will be sent to you with details of prices and 
packs available (you are under no obligation to buy). 
 
If you wish your child to be photographed with brothers and sisters who also attend our school, please 
complete the slip below with your children’s name AND class and return it to school NO LATER THAN FRIDAY 
10th OCTOBER to allow time for school to make the necessary additional arrangements. 
 

Due to time constraints, we will only be taking family group photos of children in school if you 
have sent in the fully completed slip on time. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Claire Costello 
Principal  
 

Please return this slip to the class by Friday 10th October 2025 
 
School Photographs – Tuesday 14th October 2025 

 
I wish my child ___________________________________ in class___________ to have a family 
photograph taken with the following siblings (in school): 
 
__________________________________________________in class __________ 
 
 
__________________________________________________in class ___________ 
 
 
__________________________________________________ in class __________ 
 
Signed________________________________________ (parent/carer)  

 

PLEASE COMPLETE ALL DETAILS IN FULL 


